## **Jane Rasely**

**From:** Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:11 PM

**To:** Jane Rasely **Subject:** FW: Winslow hotel

From: Alison Kettering <aketteri@carleton.edu>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 8:39 PM

To: Heather Wright < hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

**Subject:** Winslow hotel

Dear Ms. Wright,

As a Winslow resident, I have been very disturbed to hear about the huge hotel that was proposed for the east end of Winslow Way. I urge you in the strongest terms to support the Planning Commission's decision to block further development of the hotel. Downtown Winslow simply cannot support a structure such as this. The traffic over the ravine bridge is already terribly congested. Such an out-sized hotel runs counter to everything that Bainbridge Island stands for.

Thanks,

Alison and Frederick Kettering 190 Harbor Square Loop C-325 Bainbridge Island WA 98110 206 201-3827